March 17, 2020

.Per the Governor: “This directive is effective immediately and
will remain in effect until further notice.”

All public bodies of departments and agencies of the State, including but not
limited to boards, commissions, committees, subcommittees, authorities, and
councils, must, to the extent practicable, consider postponing public meetings
and/or agenda items that may be deferred until a later time.”

The DDA has cancelled the
Meeting scheduled for
March 19, 2020 at 6:00pm



